
 

 

 

 

Night closure of the Arlberg Road Tunnel 

Austria (April 19, 2016) 

Due to road works, the Arlberg Road Tunnel on the S 16 Arlberg expressway 
between Tyrol and Vorarlberg will be closed at night between 20:00 and 5:00 to all 
traffic in both directions from 25 April to 31 October 2016.  

As an alternative route, vehicles will have to take the Arlberg Pass Road (B 197/L 
197). The night driving ban for trucks on the B 197/L 197 Arlberg Pass road will 
therefore be suspended (between 20:00 and 5:00 only) for the whole duration of the 
tunnel closure.  

For more information, please visit Asfinag’s website.  
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